
Due to Covid restrictions we must limit this event to one adult per child and no siblings.  

 

5 October 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Please join us for our first event of the year: 

You can find magic wherever you look, 
 sit back and relax, all you need is a book, 

Dr Seuss 
 
We would love for you to come along and get to know us a little better. It is so important for staff to 
work in partnership with families. We know you often have lots of questions around the teaching 
and learning of reading. So please pop along and join us for a session where you can see some of the 
resources and have an informal chat about how we build upon reading skills in Year 1. 

We will have lots of reading and phonic based activities for you to get involved with alongside your 
child, giving you an opportunity to see how your child develops their phonic skills and word 
recognition leading to fluency and comprehension. 

Our session will involve a little chat about our new phonics programme Little Wandle - Letters and 
Sounds, information about our reading scheme and how you can support your child at home.  

Please don’t worry if you are unable to attend the session, we will send home packs of information 
to anyone who cannot be there.  

If you can join us, please indicate below which session you would like to come to and return to 
school as soon as possible: 

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Simpson & Mrs Ramsay 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Child’s name: ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Tuesday 12th October      1.45 pm – 2.45 pm  

  

        3.30 pm – 4.30 pm  


